
General Committee Meeting Thurs Nov 14th 29 

 

Present: F Moss in the Chair.  

Messrs G Robson, H Ridyard, R Bennett, E S Jones, R Wood, P Tildsley H L Boardman, J C 

Payne, W H Andrew and J Gibson. 

 

The Minutes of last meeting were read and passed. 

 

The following accounts were passed for payment: - J Andrew & CO 14/-, Williamson & Ball 

3/12/-, J Ridyard & Sons 10/8/-, J Ridyard & Sons 4/0/5, Elias Wild & Sons 1/8/0, J 

Waterhouse & Co 1/9/4, Hall & Kay 7s/3d John Penman 2/18/6, Saml Travis 5/15/5.  

Total £30-12-11. 

 

The resignations of Mr H G Hall and Mrs Hall full members and Mr H A Hall, Temporary 

member were accepted and it was decided that a letter be sent to Mr H G Hall expressing 

regret at the termination of his long association with the Club. 

 

A letter from Mrs Hallsworth the Ladies Secretary asking the members of the House 

Committee to meet the Ladies Committee to discuss the question of inconsistency in the 

menu prices was read and it was decided that the House Committee should receive the 

Ladies as requested. 

 

It was decided that the Whist Drive proposed to be held the night after the Dance, viz: - 

December 7th be abandoned. 

 

The Minutes of the Finance Committee were read and accepted. 

 

The Minutes of the House Committee were read and accepted. 

 

In regard to the decoration of the Club premises, the specification prepared by J Gibson and 

the Tender of P M Mellor amounting to £47 was accepted and it was agreed that the work 

shall proceed at an early date.  

 

The sub-committee appointed Messrs E S Jones, W H Andrew and J Gibson to deal with this 

question. 

 

The Minutes of the Handicap Committee were read and accepted. 

 

Certain handicaps were subjected to revision. 

 

It was reported that the supply of spoons was exhausted and it was decided that the 

Secretary order a further supply. 

 

The Minutes of the Greens Committee were read and accepted. 

 

Fred Moss 

12/12/29. 


